
From: Mann, Ryan
To: "Camille J Bryant"; Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] RE: Plains Pipeline COG SRO State Com No.029H Release Site Closure Request
Date: Tuesday, November 20, 2018 10:48:14 AM

NMSLO accepts closure of 2RP-4814, no further action is necessary.  Like concurrence is also required from NMOCD.
 
Ryan Mann
Remediation Specialist
Field Operation Division
(575) 392-3697
(505) 699-1989
New Mexico State Land Office
2827 N. Dal Paso Suite 117
Hobbs, NM 88240
 

From: Mann, Ryan 
Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2018 10:09 AM
To: 'Camille J Bryant' <CJBryant@paalp.com>; 'maria.pruett@state.nm.us' <maria.pruett@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: Plains Pipeline COG SRO State Com No.029H Release Site Closure Request
 
Good morning,
Why were sidewall confirmation samples not taken at all sidewalls and areas of differing excavation depth? I cannot tell from the diagram.
 
Ryan Mann
Remediation Specialist
Field Operation Division
(575) 392-3697
(505) 699-1989
New Mexico State Land Office
2827 N. Dal Paso Suite 117
Hobbs, NM 88240
 

From: Camille J Bryant [mailto:CJBryant@paalp.com] 
Sent: Friday, November 9, 2018 1:35 PM
To: 'maria.pruett@state.nm.us' ; Mann, Ryan 
Subject: Plains Pipeline COG SRO State Com No.029H Release Site Closure Request
 
Ms. Pruett and Mr. Mann,
 
Please find the attached “Closure Request and Remediation Summary Report” and C-141 for the Plains Pipeline, L.P., COG SRO State Com No.029H Release Site, NMOCD Ref.#2RP-4814. The release occurred on
June 12, 2018, at the Plains COG SRO State Com No.029H Release Site located in Unit Letter “C” of Section 3, Township 26 South, Range 28 East of Eddy County, New Mexico. The release was attributed to
failure of a 1/2-inch valve coming from the discharge relief valve resulting in a crude oil release of approximately nine (9) barrels of which approximately five (5) barrels were recovered. All released fluids were
contained to the caliche pad of the facility. The Release was reported to the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) and New Mexico State Land Office (NMSLO). The impacted soil was excavated and
confirmation soil samples were collected and analyzed for TPH, BTEX and/or Chloride concentrations. The impacted soil was transported to an NMOCD permitted Facility and the excavated area was backfilled with
locally purchased, non-impacted material. If you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact me at the numbers listed below.
 
Respectfully submitted,
 
 

Camille J. Bryant
Remediation Supervisor
Plains All American
505 N. Big Spring, Suite 600
Midland, Texas 79701
Office: 432.221.7924
Cell: 575.441.1099
 

Attention:
The information contained in this message and/or attachments is intended
only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you received this in error,
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